
Dear Fellow SLP Members,

I am very delighted to inform
you that SLP has continued
to be very active in organizing
activities and events for our
members as we rolled into
2012.

The Executive Committee has conducted
several impactful training courses, technical
talks as well as Process Safety Forums
and dialogue sessions with the Ministry of
Manpower (MOM).

We will continue to bring together subject matter
experts from the process industries to share
process safety management practices and
create networking opportunities for the
members. We will explore new partnership and
collaboration opportunities, build friendly
relationships with other professional institutions
and relevant government authorities to enhance
and strengthen our position.

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank
the members of the various working groups
who have sacrificed their family and personal
time contributing to the works of SLP.

Networking and Collaboration
subcommittee - Chaired by CS Teng

Technical program and Activities
subcommittee - Chaired by Ivan Sin

Communication and Publicity
subcommittee - Chaired by
Prof Reginald Tan

I look forward to your continued participation
and support in SLP.
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SLP is introducing a membership referral incentive scheme for all
members. The intent is to engage all members to actively contribute
to the recruitment of new members. We believe that our members
are in the best position to recommend new members to join SLP.

The incentive scheme is open to all ordinary members. Members
who have referred a successful new member will receive a rebate
of S$80.00 which is equivalent to one year’s membership fee. The
period for incentive scheme will run from 1st Jun 2012 to 31st May
2013. SLP reserves the right to amend, terminate or extend this
incentive scheme at any time as it appropriate.

The membership referral incentive scheme is guided by the following
terms and conditions:
• The rebate of S$80.00 will be effective for the following fiscal year.
• No carry forward of rebate is allowed which means that the rebate

must be "consumed" in the following fiscal year.
• No "multiplier" effect on the rebate for successful referrals which

means that the member shall receive only one rebate of S$80.00
even if he or she is successful in referring more than one new
member.

We will acknowledge all members who have successfully referred
new members to SLP in our website.

We look forward to your enthusiastic support of this incentive scheme.
Let us all work together to increase our membership. This will expand
our talent pool to serve you and our community better.

Welcome to 2012’s SLP e-newsletter. We hope you continue to find
the e-newsletter informative and interesting.

If you have any articles, news, ideas, experience, feedback or stories
related to process safety that you wish to share, do write to us at:
secretariat@slp.org.sg

If your email address is going to change and you would like to continue
to receive this e-newsletter, please also contact us to update your
contact information.
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